We Have a Race

[bookmark: _GoBack]With Valaree Dickerson tossing her hat into the ring, the Town of Poolesville commissioners’ race has now become a competitive election. Asking to be returned to the commission for four year terms are President Eddie Kuhlman, Jerry Klobukowski, and Brice Halbrook. There are three positions open.
Voters will have at least four opportunities to assess the candidates. The first will be at the Poolesville Area Chamber of Commerce (PACC) debate/discussion scheduled for October 28 at 6:30 p.m. at the town hall. In the November 2 issue of the Monocle, we will publish statements from each candidate and will also report on the October 28 PACC event.  Finally, candidates may be reached for questions or positions on concerns through phone or email. Their preferred contact information is: 
Eddie Kuhlman: kuhlman@mris.com
Jerry Klobukowski: 301-972-2283
Brice Halbrook: bricehalbrook@gmail.com
Valaree Dickerson: pebbles63v@aol.com
